LONG BEACH CITY COUNCIL
PERSONNEL AND CIVIL
SERVICE COMMITTEE

TUESDAY, JUNE 15, 2004
COUNCIL CHAMBER, 4:45 P.M.
333. W. OCEAN BOULEVARD

Councilwoman Laura Richardson, Chair
Councilmember Dan Baker, Vice Chair
Councilwoman Tonia Reyes Uranga, Member

MINUTES
A meeﬁng of the Personnel and Civil Service Committee convened at 4:48 P.M.
PRESENT: COUNCILMEMBERS: Baker,Reyes Uranga,Richardson.
ABSENT: " : None.

ALSO PRESENT: Robert Shannon, City Attorney
Martha Cobb, Deputy City Clerk

Chair Richardson presiding.

REVIEW RECOMMENDED REAPPOINTMENTS TO CITY CHARTER COMMISSIONS

Chair Richardson reviewed the recommended reappointments.
No one from the public addressed the Committee.

Councilmember Reyes Uranga moved, seconded by Councilmember Baker, that the
Committee recommend to the City Council that the communication be received and the
following reappointments confirmed: the reappointment of Christopher Hicks to the Citizen
Police Complaint Commission; the reappointments of Mary Islas and Herb Levi to the Civil
Service Commission; the reappointments of Nick Sramek and Charles Greenberg to the
Planning Commission; and the reappointment of Mike Walter to the Water Commission.
Carried by unanimous vote.

ADJOURNMENT

At 4:52 P.M., Councilmember Reyes Uranga moved, seconded by Councilmember
Baker, that the meeting be adjourned. Carried by unanimous vote.



